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￭ Color Tuner is the most accurate color balancing plug-in for Adobe Premiere. For uncompromising
color balancing quality, the greatest granularity, and highest amount of point control - there is only one
choice: Color Tuner. There's adequate control, and then there's awesome control. These data driven
displays are always visible. Tune your images to your eye, double checking these displays and you can be
certain you're staying within broadcast standards. And yes, you read it right, "Saturation Waveform and
Curve Control ". You'll have the ability to control saturation at every brightness level - we have yet to find
a filter with this ability! Color Tuner will give you full control over the video output. Here are some key
features of "Color Tuner": Curve Controls ￭ Curves keep color, brightness, and saturation transitions
moderate. BTTH Color Tuner offers a huge range of point positions. Color Tuner offers greater point
control than any other Adobe Premiere color correction tool on the market today. Brightness,
Vectorscope, and Saturation Waveforms (in color!) Video View ￭ The representation of the video. Able
to'mimic television', allowing you to tune your video to an approximation of what would be seen on a tube
television. Also has a Black & White view as well. Requirements: ￭ Adobe Premiere Limitations: ￭ The
demo version places text on the rendered output. Note To purchase Color Tuner - Start the Color Tuner
interface (drag onto a clip from within Premiere) and Buy Color Tuner from the "Update" menu. Color
Tuner - Step by Step At first, we purchased the program from the Adobefans. When Color Tuner was
initially released, there was a question that arose. What are the features? Are there any limitations? In
addition to, 'everything we see is what you see' is not realistic for a preview. But more to that, what's the
best way to use the software? Well, there are different ways to go about it. Where can you get a free
demo. Do you have to buy the full version? In our case, I decided to wait a bit and pay for the full
version. When it came to purchasing the program, I went to the Adobe site. I got to purchase the full
version of the program. When the
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Color Tuner is an elegant, powerful, yet affordable software plugin for Adobe Premiere. It's a
professional grade color correction and calibration tool. Color Tuner is the first plugin to show
waveforms and vectorscope graphs of all the color elements including luma, saturation, hue, and
brightness. Color Tuner offers superior performance in correcting colors while displaying color and
brightness information on a waveform and vectorscope display. Designed by professional television
colorists, the Color Tuner plug-in graphically displays video color information in a useful and convenient
way. Color Tuner's waveform and vectorscope displays make it extremely easy for you to zero in on color
errors and correct them. Color Tuner Plug-In Features: ￭ Curves keep color, brightness and saturation
transitions moderate. ￭ Copy color and luma curve from one clip to another. ￭ You can zero in on color
with a zoomed waveform and vectorscope display. ￭ Display the number of points in a curve. ￭ The
current point in a curve may be changed. ￭ Repeat points (irregular curves) and points (right straight) are
supported. ￭ Adding curves with a fast inverse curve editor (100 points). ￭ Curves are added on the curve
editor by dragging a point on one clip and dropping it on another clip. ￭ Edit offsets on curves from a clip
with the Luma and Hue waveforms (vectorgraphs). ￭ Edit offset points on curves without any additional
curve (this is a major speed up when working with repetitive non-keyframes curves on a curve editor with
many points). ￭ Edit offset points on curves with multiple color ramps. ￭ Add and edit offsets on
vectorgraphs (vectorscopes) (vectorgraphs are a useful addition when used with curves). ￭ The position of
the vectorgraphs may be changed with the Pencil tool, Pencil Cursor, and the dotted cursor. ￭ The
vectorgraphs may be placed on a separate layer above the curve layer. ￭ In many cases, curves may be
added by dragging points on a luma waveform and dropping them on a hue or saturation waveform. ￭ A
curve may be shared with another curve by dragging points on it and dropping them on the other curve. ￭
When double clicked

What's New in the?

Color Tuner is the most accurate color balancing plug-in for Adobe Premiere. For uncompromising color
balancing quality, the greatest granularity, and highest amount of point control - there is only one choice:
Color Tuner. There's adequate control, and then there's awesome control. These data driven displays are
always visible. Tune your images to your eye, double checking these displays and you can be certain
you're staying within broadcast standards. And yes, you read it right, "Saturation Waveform and Curve
Control ". You'll have the ability to control saturation at every brightness level - we have yet to find a
filter with this ability! ￭ Uncompromising color: 4 color wheels, 32-step RGB balanced color wheel, 6
color modifiers and vector curves and a saturation waveform. ￭ The greatest granularity: a precise
calibration system that recreates the difference in color density every 4 points on the RGB scale. ￭
Highest amount of point control: a precision system with 144 points (6x8 octants, a point every 3/8 of the
way around the color wheel). ￭ Ease of use: a simple user interface with only the adjustments most
commonly used by the pro colorists. ￭ Ease of implementation: enjoy the simplicity of the HTML
interface, or choose the plug-in as a standalone component. ￭ Limitless ability to customize: ￭ 4 Color
Wheels: ￭ 8-Bit RGB and 6-Bit Color Wheel - each color wheel offers 16 colors each. The balanced color
wheel offers 32 colors. ￭ Color Modifiers: ￭ Intensity: 1-100% of saturation, with 1% increments ￭ Hue:
from -180° to +180°, with 1° increments ￭ Saturation: 0-100%, with 1% increments ￭ Curve: Closed or
Open ￭ Vector Curves and Saturation Waveform: ￭ Curve: N/A ￭ Saturation: Yes ￭ Waveform: Yes ￭
3rd Dimension for viewing: Yes ￭ Absolute Value: Yes ￭ Normal Value: Yes ￭ Marker Tool: Yes ￭
Sharpness: Yes ￭ Gamut: Yes ￭ Gamma: Yes What are you waiting for? Get Color Tun
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System Requirements:

Requires at least 1.2 gigabytes of space. Displays 45 - 270° on Widescreen Models. VGA or HDMI input
required. Supported Modes: 1080i (Full HD) 1080p (Full HD) 720p (Standard Definition) 480i (Standard
Definition) Use the slider bar in the bottom right to change the screen size in pixels. Use the slider bar in
the bottom right to change the screen rotation. Press the Pause button in the bottom right of the
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